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UNIONE SINDACALE DI BASE

USB has called the general strike of Public services for the next
31 October
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Our choice is very clear and consistent.

Faced with an important contractual season as never before, in a phase of uncontrolled
increase in the cost of living due to the crisis and war policies, if the government comes to
the table with resources that cover only one third of what salaries have lost in purchasing
power due to inflation, the task of a trade union organisation worthy of the name is to
denounce all this, break the consociative climate and be consequential in its choices.
Outside a table emptied of value, inside the workplace alongside those who carry on the
public administration, guaranteeing rights, services and the welfare state.

The strike of 31 October grows in the attention and consideration of women and men
workers,

confirming the centrality of our choice and the reasons that led us to leave the negotiating
table.

A wave of indignation and discontent that certainly cannot be overcome by the Government's
choice to make available further resources for a paltry 0.22% (by the way, not for everyone)
that leaves the loss of purchasing power of wages at 10%.

Today it is more necessary than ever to invite all public workers to strike, to remind them of
the fundamental role they play, to offer them coherent platforms and perspectives.

Building conscious struggles is the most important goal: the square on 31 October will shout
these watchwords to the Minister of the Public Service.
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